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On November 29, at 8:18am, Sergeant Daniel Kellogg was dispatched to a residence on Cedar 

Hill Avenue for a reported stolen motor vehicle. It appears that unknown person(s) removed the 

vehicle sometime during the overnight hours. Matter has been referred to the Wyckoff Police 

Department Detective Bureau. 

 

 

On December 2, at 8:00am, Officer Michael Scalise was dispatched to a residence on Midland 

Avenue to take a report of a stolen bicycle. It appears that unknown person(s) had entered a 

detached garage where the door was left open. A TREK Mountain Bicycle was removed. Matter 

has been referred to the Wyckoff Police Department Detective Bureau. 

 

 

On December 4, at 6:40pm, Officer Michael Flim was dispatched to a residence on Fox Hollow 

Road to take a criminal mischief report. It appears that sometime during the overnight hours, 

several strands of Christmas lights near the driveway had been cut and damaged. Matter has been 

referred to the Wyckoff Police Department Detective Bureau. 

 

 

On December 10, at 3:22pm, Sergeant Brian Zivkovich was dispatched to the Stop and Shop 

Store for a reported theft that occurred in the past. The loss prevention staff reported that they 

have video footage of a male actor removing approximately $230.00 worth of baby formula from 

the shelf and placing it into a shopping cart. The male then leaves the store through the eastern 

side exit without purchasing the items. The investigation is ongoing. 

 

 



 On December 11, at 5:08pm, Officer Ryan Noon was dispatched to a residence on Oakwood 

Drive for a reported stolen motor vehicle. It appears that a short time prior to dispatch, the 

vehicle with its key fob inside, had been removed from the driveway. Matter has been referred to 

the Wyckoff Police Department Detective Bureau. 

 

 

 

“The Wyckoff Police Department would like to point out that these individuals have been charged  

with a crime, offense, and/or motor vehicle violation.  However, they are presumed innocent unless  

and until they are found guilty in a court of law.” 

 


